[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 21 May 2019 15:46
To: James Kirkham
Subject: Application No: 18/02147/OUT - Stone Pits, Hempton Road, Deddington

Hi James,

I have no further comments regarding the application.

Regards,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

[image: Phone]01295 221926
[image: Fax] 01295 221878 

mailto:caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

Please note I work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
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Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC
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